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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 6:32 PM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Orr Project

From: Nancy Finn

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 12:43 PM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: Orr Project

Hi David,
Please forward my email to all the city councilors.

If a developer buys a property they should not be asking for re-zoning. This project will be taking away the quaintness of
the Newtonville village. Century old buildings should not be destroyed for an ugly new development. The project is too
big and current residents that rent will be forced to move.

Newton will not be the garden city, but people will refer to it as the construction Mecca bowing down to the
contractors.

Regards,

Nancy Finn

Ward 4

Sent from my iPhone



